
Submitter: Mary Betts 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

Atention to the Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire:  SB 78 is an 

extreme bill.  It gives the government control over your building plans.  This should 

NEVER be allowed.  If you tragically lose your home to wildfire you are dealing with 

enough just to jump through the hoops already in place between land use laws, 

insurance etc.  You do not need the added pressure of the government telling you 

how large you can build or even being involved with those plans.  Enough is enough.  

Vote NO on this iron handed reach by the government in OR. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Mary Betts 


